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Princes Risborough Neighbourhood 
 

Welcome to the new community newsletter 
 
This is our first Newsletter of 2025 and wish you all a happy and healthy new year. This is the 

second edition since we relaunched our newsletters and due to feedback we have chosen to 

provide a newsletter specific to each of the neighbourhood areas.  

Meet the team.. 

Our dedicated Neighbourhood Policing Team is here to serve and support you. The team is led by 

Inspector James Davies. Inspector Davies has responsibility for the teams in the North of 

Buckinghamshire. Police Sergeant Clare Farrow leads Princes Risborough along with Aylesbury 

Town centre and Wendover Neighbourhood teams 

  
Inspector 

James Davies 
Sergeant Clare 

Farrow 
We are really happy to have seen an increase in the Neighbourhood team. Since our last news 

letter we now have PC Bryony Powell who joined us from Gerrards Cross Neighbourhood team, 

PC Amy Batkin who joins from Amersham response team and PCSO Alex Cubbage who originally 

started in Chepping. We are really excited to have everyone on board.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

   
PC Bryony Powell PC Caitlin Neal  PC Amy Batkin PCSO Alex 

Cubbage 



       
  

 

Community Policing 
Newsletter 

Issue 2025/2 

Our neighbourhood officers are committed to addressing local issues and work 
collaboratively with partner agencies, including the council, housing associations, and 
other emergency services, to tackle long-term challenges. You might often see them 
patrolling your area, ensuring your safety and well-being. ***Please note that if you report 
a crime or incident via '999', '101', or an online report, you will likely be assisted by our 
response officers or detectives, who are different from the Neighbourhood Team. 
 
Community Priorities 
Our teams are focused on community-identified priorities, gathered through an online 
survey, to direct their efforts over the next three months. The current issues that have 
been raised as priorities are as follows:   
 

 Anti Social behaviour 

 Burglary 

 Speeding.  

You will be able to find updates on our response to these priorities on www.police.uk.                             

 

 
Other News 
 

The below is just a snapshot of what each of the neighbourhood team has been doing 
over the last few months:  
 
Speeding Operation: Recently members of the team have been trained on using Speed 
gun which will allow us to run our own Speeding operations. In December PCSO 
Cubbage ran a speeding Operation within Longwick, Princes Risborough, Ellesborough. 
We issued three warnings and three tickets were issued.   
 
Op Purchase: This is TVPs response to retail crime. The team have been working hard 
to engage with retailers. We have signed businesses onto DISC, an online reporting and 
intelligence system specifically for retailers. This has seen an increase in confidence in 
Policing.  
 
Shoplifting offender: Following an increase in Shoplifting in M&S PC Neal worked with 
the store, identified the suspect and secured 9 charges against him. He is due in court on 
27/01/2025 and we are happy to report no further offences have been reported in relation 
to him.  
 

http://www.police.uk/
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ASB: Princes Risborough has two hotspot patrol areas, the High Street and Wades Park. 
This has focused both the Neighbourhood teams patrols and also the response teams 
patrols. We also continue to work with partner in relation to local ASB within residential 
areas.  
 
Vulnerable adult: We are currently supporting a vulnerable female with believed 
dementia to enable assessments and her safety and improve her quality of life.  
 
Have your Says: The team ran six Have Your Says within Princes Risborough and the 
surrounding hamlets over the last three months, these events offer a platform for you to 
raise your concerns to the local team. Please sign up to TV alerts or follow us on 
Facebook ‘TVPAylesburyVale’ for information about future events.  
 
Events: We have attended various events within the area, supporting partners from 
Buckinghamshire Council and the Town Council. The team were proud to be on patrol for 
the Christmas Light Switch on which was an excellent event as always. We have also 
supported events at the Chinnor Railway and the Young Farmers tractor run.  
 
Volunteers: Police Sergeant Clare Farrow is looking to set up a Community team of 
volunteers to support our local Neighbourhood team. We also have volunteers that work 
with the team from community speed watch. More information on volunteering will be 
shared in the coming months through Neighbourhood watch, TV alerts and the Thames 
Valley Police recruitment pages.  
 
 

If you need to discuss any concerns or issues with your local police team, or if you have 
local events you’d like the neighbourhood team to attend, please reach out to them via 
the following email address: princesrisboroughnhpt@thamesvalley.police.uk 
 
Important: Do not use these email addresses to report crimes, as they are not constantly 
monitored. For emergencies, call 999. For non-emergencies, call 101 or use the Thames 
Valley Police online reporting portal. 
 

  

mailto:princesrisboroughnhpt@thamesvalley.police.uk
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@TVP Bucks X 

 

 TVP Aylesbury Vale Facebook 

 

https://communityspeedwatch.org 

 

https://www.ourwatch.org.uk/thamesvalley 

 

Giving information anonymously| 

https://x.com/TVP_Bucks
https://www.facebook.com/TVPAylesburyVale/?locale=en_GB
https://communityspeedwatch.org/
https://www.ourwatch.org.uk/thamesvalley
https://crimestoppers-uk.org/give-information/forms/give-information-anonymously
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